
Recycle with us
and help us win
a playground for
our school!
We’ve joined TerraCycle, a global leader in sustainability
solutions on a mission for Eliminating the Idea of Waste®,
to help collect and recycle hard-to-recycle rubbish, e.g.
items that traditional facilities typically don’t accept.

We’re currently taking part in the Sistema Recycled Playground Contest
from TerraCycle and Sistema, for a chance to win a playground with a frame 
made of 100% recycled materials–including recycled food containers. The 
pupils of the contest-winning school and the runner-up will also receive a Sistema 
food container and a reusable bottle (up to 300 pupils). Together, let’s join our 
efforts to recycle as many used food containers and reusable water bottles as we 
can, to help protect the environment and increase our chances to win the prizes!

Here’s how you can help:

Let’s do our part to keep more waste out of landfills and incinerators
and win exciting prizes for your school, including a playground!

Please contact 						       for more information.

Collect your used food containers
and reusable water bottles at home.

Drop your waste at

The last day to bring your waste is the
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[name drop-off location in the school]

[date of your choice to send the waste before 
the contest ends on 18th December 2024]

Holy Family Primary

11th December

The Eco Rights Team




